Minutes from the December 7, 2005 Student Technology Fee Committee meeting are as follows:
 
In Attendance: Committee members - Mike Asoodeh, Bea Baldwin, Donna Methvien, Paul Donaldson, Joshua Donaldson and Elyse Anzalone. Also in attendance were Glyn Smith, Clarissa Schiro and Rosalyn Chauvin.  
   

The meeting began at 11:00 a.m. 
 
                     The November 9, 2005 meeting minutes were reviewed. A motion was made by Paul Donaldson to approve the minutes. Elyse Anzalone seconded the motion.  The vote was 6-0 in favor of approving this motion.
 
                     Reports on Action Items:
 
o        Additional Proposal Opportunities – Dr. Asoodeh reported that he notified the University administration of the additional proposal opportunities.
 
o        Small Project Proposal Change – Dr. Asoodeh reported that he notified the University administration that there will be no more Small Project Proposals accepted this semester.
 
o        Extra Student Printing - Dr. Asoodeh reported that he communicated the plan to allow students to pay for extra prints to the students through a web page and also communicated it to the University administration.
 
o        2005-2007 STF Agreement – Paul Donaldson reported that SGA Senate approved the 2005-2007 STF Agreement.  When he and Dr. Moffett sign it, he will send the signed original agreement to Dr. Asoodeh for the file.
 
                     Software Funding Request – Dr. Asoodeh presented a request to annually fund the maintenance and technical support fees for Serena Collage Content Management System.  The cost for this year is $15,325.  A motion to approve this recommendation was made by Dr. Baldwin.  Paul Donaldson seconded the motion.  The vote was 6–0 in favor of approving this motion.  
 
                     Surplus Computer Proposals Subcommittee Recommendation – Donna Methvien reported that the subcommittee recommends approval of 2 proposals totaling 28 computers.  A motion to approve this recommendation was made by Paul Donaldson.  Dr. Baldwin seconded the motion.  The vote was 6-0 in favor of approving this motion.

 

                     Large Project Proposals – Dr. Asoodeh reported that a recommendation was received from Dr. Yates stating the Large Project Proposal subcommittee recommends approval of six proposals totaling $214,449 with the remainder of the available $220,000 to roll over to the next funding round. A motion to approve this recommendation was made by Paul Donaldson.  Joshua Donaldson seconded the motion.  The vote was 6-0 in favor of approving this motion.

 

                     A motion to adjourn was made by Paul Donaldson.  Dr. Asoodeh seconded the motion. The vote was 6-0 in favor of this motion. The meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 
 
                     Next Meeting – The next meeting will be held in early February.  Rosalyn Chauvin will coordinate scheduling the meeting.
 
